De Colores Communique - June, 2020

There is a time for everything, and a season for

every activity under the heavens: ....a time to plant and a
time to uproot, ....a time to weep and a time to laugh, a
time to mourn and a time to dance.

Ecclesiastes 3: 1-5
Anne Campbell
Newsletter Coordinator



News from the
Secretariat

We are excited to announce that the Secretariat is moving
forward with the Men’s and Women’s Weekends in the Fall and
has voted to lift the guidelines concerning social distancing and
other Covid-19 related protocols recently put in place.

At the June Sequela the NFTD Community will have the
opportunity to vote for those individuals nominated to fill the
positions on the Secretariat that will be vacated at the end of this
year. The following are the nominees:

Spiritual Director — Felicia Pearson
Men’s Leader — Marden McClamma
Fourth Day Couple — Michael and Shea Sanders

Food Couple — Bruce and Jaime Hale

The Secretariat continues to meet in-person at Crossroads Church
in Beachton, Georgia the fourth Monday of every month at 6:00
pm . The Community is invited to attend.



Men's e A
Weekend #62 g onme &

Brothers of NFTD, “Cast His Love”:

We are 4 months away from restarting the NFTD ‘ BRI
#62 renewal weekend for our great God and L L7 ." LN L
Savior Jesus Christ. | encourage you brothers to N Wi SRV Y

pray for God’s will, to draw us all to love Him (s LY '
more each day. Ask Him for protection to serve 4
Him on this weekend. I'm looking forward to ‘
seeing your application and praying to see you |
be a servant Leader on the weekend.

desire for a closer relationship with Jesus Christ {
as their Lord and Savior. And be a sponsor for Jd
someone.

Also begin to pray for the candidates to have a 3 LAk
g all

David Poole

#62 Rector
Cast His Love

1 Peter 5:7
“Casting all your cares on Him, for He cares for

”

you”.

Song ; “Cast my Cares” by Finding Favor



Women’s Weekend #62

Brothers and Sisters,
| am doing the Happy Dance!!!

The Secretariat voted to lift all Covid-related guidelines for the fall weekends! No restrictions will
be in place. Effective immediately you will no longer have to sign any waivers or acknowledgment
of guidelines. Best of all, we are able to have a full team and candidates.

| want to thank the Secretariat members for guiding us and making the hard decisions even when
they weren't the most popular. | know a lot of prayer and listening to Holy Spirit's direction went
into play. | am also so thankful for the faithfulness of the team and have been listening to Holy
Spirit's direction. As of right now, team sections will stay the same, unless He directs otherwise. |
am asking that new apps by existing team continue to be submitted, just because some of your
info (addresses, last names, etc.), may have changed. It has been over a year for many, so get
those new apps in! Thank you to those who have already sent theirs in!

His weekend is fast approaching and soon we will be on that sacred ground, serving as His Hands
and Feet! | can hardly wait!!! Many lives changed, blessings flowing, testimonies and burdens
lifted! Please continue to pray over the candidates, rectors and upcoming rectors.

Soon we will be gathered together! Hallelujah!!!l Much love to you all!!!
In His perfect timing. For such a time as this!

Anne Lisk
Rector NFTD #62



Seqguelas

Thank you to those who volunteered at the Golf Tournament. We were blessed with an
amazing turnout and a great time.

Our next Sequela will be an open Sequela where family and friends are invited. It will be
held on Saturday, June 12th startinF at 9:00 am at Wakulla State Park/ Wakulla Springs in
Crawfordville, Fl. This is a special Sequela where you the community will have the
opportunity to vote in the new secretariat members for 2022.

Food will be provided by the secretariat which will include BBQ sandwiches, chips,
dessert, and drinks. Lunch will be served at 11:00 am followed by a short meeting. PLEASE
SIGN UP ON THE NFTD WEBSITE SO THAT WE CAN ESTIMATE FOOD NEEDED. We will take
up a donation for anyone who would like to give toward the cost of food and rental of the
pavilion. There will be a small fee to enter the park.

Wakulla Springs offers a lot of fun activities including swimming, boat tours and fun
games. You don't want to miss this time of fellowship.

Thank you for allowing us to serve as your Fourth Day Couple!

Much Love and Blessings!
Mark and Karen Savage



Pescadore Orientation

DE C LORES Tres Dias Family!!

As we prepare for the upcoming weekend, remember that the most important thing of Tres Dias is Prayer.

Be in Prayer for:

Rectors (David Poole and Anne Lisk)
Who to Sponsor

How you will serve in the weekend
Candidates’ hearts

Palanca

Lord, prepare us for what You have planned for these upcoming weekends. Lead us to know how You

would have each of us serve for the upcoming weekend. Show us who should be sponsored and prepare their
Qee']rts for all that You are going to do. Father, we love you and look forward to all that you are going to
o! Amen.

Pescadoatle Orientation will be held August 21, 2021, 9:30 am @ Crossroads Church. Please mark your calendars
to attend!

Blessings,
Tom and Renee Van Gundy
P.O. couple



